
 

 

 
To            Date: 05-12-2018 
The Secretary  
BSE Limited, Mumbai 
  
Sub: Submission of Unaudited Financials for the half year ended 30th September, 2018. 

 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 

With regard to the captioned subject, kindly acknowledge the copy of unaudited Financials 
of Annapurna Finance Private Limited for the half year ended 30th September, 2018. 
Further, the financials has been approved in the Board Meeting held on 28th November, 
2018. 

 

For Annapurna Finance Pvt. Ltd. 

  
Subrata Pradhan 
Company Secretary  
 
 
 

 








